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Sent: 29 August 2024 16:29 
To: 
Subject: FW: Response to Mattishall Neighbourhood Plan Review Consultation 
Attachments: MNP Consultation submission.pdf 

Categories: Important 

A response to the matishall NP consultation 

thanks 

Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE 
To help protect your privacy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet. 

  
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2024 2:26 PM 
To: Planning Policy Team <Planning.PolicyTeam@breckland.gov.uk> 
Cc:   
Subject: Response to Mattishall Neighbourhood Plan Review Consultation 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please see my comments on the Mattishall Neighbourhood Plan Review and supporting photos attached. 

Kind regards, 
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View of land from Dereham Road 
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